
Re-Opening Plan for CalvaryKids  
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As we prepare to receive your kids, it is our desire to provide the safest environment we can, to 
show each of you how much we care, and to do what we can to help create discipleship for 
your kids on Sunday mornings.    
At CalvaryKids, we strive to come alongside parents in the spiritual nurturing of your 
children.  This is a place where kids learn to know, grow and show the love of Jesus!  
As we move into the green phase of this global pandemic in our county, we are taking 
precautions to ensure that we are doing everything we can to create a safe 
environment in all our classrooms.  We have consulted the CDC and checked state and 
local guidelines as we work to create a plan to keep our facilities clean and safe.  
 

1. There will be hand sanitizer in all classrooms and check in areas and hand washing will 
be encouraged. 

2. We will routinely clean and disinfect surfaces and objects that are frequently touched 
before and after each service.  This includes furniture, doorknobs and toys, bathrooms 
etc. 

3. We will have hand sanitizer ready to go in every room including at check in counters.  
4. When we move to two services, toys will be divided to be used at one service.    
5. The toys will all be disinfected each week.  
6. Rugs have been thoroughly cleaned.  
7. Shoe booties will be used by nursery workers.  
8. Masks will be worn by leaders until further notice.  
9. For our elementary kids, during large group time, we will physically distance groups 

through designating grade level areas in order to maintain 6 feet distancing between 
the groups of kids.  Each child will have “sit spots” to be on during large group time.  

10. We will refrain from giving snacks that aren’t individually wrapped.  
 
We hope that you will feel as confident as you can as you place your kids in our care.  If you are 
not ready to have your family attend yet, we trust that you will continue to seek the Lord as to 
when is an appropriate time for you to come back.  We will be looking forward to seeing 
you!  Remember, we are making videos available on-line as well if you choose to wait a bit 
longer to return.    
 
Thank you so much church family!  We can’t wait to see your kids again and look forward to 
seeing you all in person!  
 
Warmly,  
Becky Mandia and Bridgette Wentz  
 


